


discouraging reality for most of us who truly believe in fighting for our university is the right thing to do,” Veterans for
Education President Bryan Adams said in statement. “It is for these reasons I strongly support fellow veteran and U.S.
Sen. Frank Lautenberg’s letter to the Department of Education requesting a federal review of this proposed
reorganization plan.”

Daniel Douglas, director of the William J. Hughes Center for Public Policy at the Richard Stockton College of New
Jersey, said the dispute appears to be another example of North and South Jersey rivalries boiling over.
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